Annual Increases

Summary

Once each year, the college reviews the salaries of all employees. This review, which normally
occurs in the spring, takes into account their performance over the past year, the rate being paid
to employees performing similar work in the relevant job market and the available funding as
approved by the Board of Trustees. After these factors are considered and if approved, new
wages and salaries are normally effective July 1. Wage increases are not automatic.



